GEORGETOWN LAW

David C. Vladeck
A.B. Chettle, Jr., Professor of Law

December 20, 2022
Danny Bickell
Deputy Clerk
Supreme Court of the United States
One First Street NE
Washington, DC 20543

Re: Carnahan v. Maloney, No. 22-425
Dear Mr. Brickell:

I am counsel for the respondents in the above-referenced case. On November
4, 2022, a certiorari petition was filed in this case. On November 18, 2022, the Court
granted my request for a thirty-day extension, to and including January 6, 2023, to
file a response.

I now seek an additional thirty-day extension, to and including February 6,
2023. The additional time will enable me to consult with my clients, who are all
Members of the House of Representatives and occupied with official business and
the forthcoming reorganization of Congress, and to ensure that I am able to file a
response that adequately addresses the points raised in the petition. The requested
extension is unlikely to affect the timing of the Court’s consideration of the case on
the merits if the Court were to grant the petition

I have consulted with petitioner’s counsel, and I am authorized to report that
petitioner consents to the requested extension.

Sincerely, M
David C. Nladeck
Counsel for Respondents

cc: Solicitor General Elizabeth Prelogar
Counsel for Petitioner
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